
The NRA’s National School Shield Security Assessor Training 

is coming to Pana, IL February 4-8, 2019! 

Hosted by Christian County Sheriff’s Office, this training is provided by 
the NRA as part of the NRA School Shield program launched in an 
effort to better equip law enforcement, security personnel, and school 
systems in their pursuit of safer schools and communities. The training 
will be conducted by certified NRA instructors who are current/former 
Law Enforcement Officers. The training is conducted in both a 
classroom and in the field at a local school campus and will focus on 
learning to detect threat potential and security weaknesses both day 
and night on and around a school campus. 

To register for this free training, please contact: 
NRA School Shield at (844) 467-7723 or 

info@nraschoolshield.org 

This training is ideal for SROs, SSOs, supervisors within community 
policing units, school facilities personnel, and other officials tasked 
with a direct responsibility for school security. 

Featuring classroom instruction, tabletop exercises and hands- on 
opportunities, participants will benefit from a week of specialized 
training, networking and practical exercises at a local K-12 school. 
Training topics include: 

• THE ROLE OF THE ASSESSOR
• TYPES OF ASSESSMENTS
• DEFINING POTENTIAL THREATS
• THE ASSESSMENT PROCESS
• CONDUCTING THE ASSESSMENT
• PHYSICAL SECURITY COMPONENTS

• SECURITY PERSONNEL AND SROS
• EMERGENCY RESPONSE PROTOCOLS
• INCIDENT MANAGEMENT
• EMERGING TECHNOLOGIES
• PRE/POST SCHOOL ASSESSMENT

DIALOGUE/REVIEW

Take advantage of this popular hands-on curriculum and learn how 
to better protect schools in your community with a comprehensive 
vulnerability assessment. 

For more information, please visit 
www.nraschoolshield.org/training 
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